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LINKING LEARNING AND THE ARTS




January 6, 2017

Dear P.S. 42 Parents/Guardians, 

P.S. 42 has been awarded a grant provided by Councilman Joseph Borelli and CASA (Cultural After School Adventures) that provides arts and cultural programming in an after-school setting. With this grant, we are proud to announce that P.S. 42 will be working with Arts Connection to provide after school dance and puppetry workshops on Thursday afternoons.  This will be a FREE after-school program for students in 1st - 5th grades.  

Puppetry will be offered to 1st – 2nd graders

Modern Dance will be offered to 3rd – 5th graders

Puppetry will be offered to 3rd – 5th graders

This program will be held on Thursday afternoons from 2:45PM-4:45PM

beginning Thursday, January 26th and will run through mid-May.

All students in grades 1st – 5th are welcome to participate, including STAR students.  The program will culminate with a final production where we invite you and the school community to celebrate your child’s work.  It is important to know that being part of this program is a commitment. As space is limited, we require a consistent attendance and participation.  

 This program will be based on a first come first serve option.  

Please utilize the link below to apply for the program.

https://goo.gl/forms/Qg20fEQjzFi7mpCw1
As space is limited, the link above will become live on Tuesday, January 10th @ 6PM. Please be advised that each application will be time stamped.   Following the on line registration you will then receive a letter confirming that your child has been accepted into the program.

In the meantime, if you have any questions about this program, please contact Mrs. Garcia.

Sincerely, 

	Brian P. Sharkey

PS 42

Principal
	Rose Garcia

PS 42 

Assistant Principal
	Gail London

Arts Connection, 

Program Manager
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